
SCIENCE FAIR CLUB! 
Fourth and Fifth Grade families, 

Riffenburgh will be having a Science Fair and fourth and fifth grade students are welcome to participate. 

The fair will take place on April 28th. 

And there are two ways to participate. Your student can work at home on their science fair project. They 

will be given instructions on what is needed, but otherwise it is a project to be completed at home. If 

they choose to do this on their own, they can request information from their classroom teacher or Mr. 

Seeber. They will receive a packet on how to plan out their project. Please let either your teacher or Mr. 

Seeber know by April 7. 

Or, this year, they can join the Science Fair Club! We will meet Wednesday mornings from 7:15am to 

7:45am starting March 29th. Students will get support and advice as well as work with students in 

developing their project. They still will need to complete the experiments, journals, and display creation 

at home, but they will be guided by teachers through their process.  

If you are interested in joining the club, please complete the form below to register your child. If you 

have any questions, please contact Mr. Seeber at dseeber@psdschools.org. 

Which ever way your child chooses to participate, they will need to bring their final project and bring it 

to Riffenburgh by April 28th.  

Online Registration form for the Science Fair Club: bit.ly/RiffSciFair 

Or scan the QR code below to register: 

 

FAQs for the Science Fair: 

Can students have partners? – Yes – just make sure everyone is equally involved. 
 
When is the science fair? April 28th  
 
When and where will the Wednesday groups start meeting? The Science Fair Club will meet at 
Riffenburgh in the Think Lab starting March 29th at 7:15am. 
 
Is there a time to let my teacher or Mr. Seeber know that I am participating in the Science Fair? 
Yes – by April 7. 
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